
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The New North Transition Advisory 
Committee is hosting a Public Meeting on: 

 

 
 
 

NEW DATE: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 
 

Prince of Wales Elementary School 
6 - 8 p.m. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Drop in anytime between 6 - 7 p.m. where you can learn about 

the new school and its programs through sidewalk tours of the 

school under construction and storefronts that include: 
 

• School Programming 
 

• Architectural Drawings of the Building 
 

• Student Transition Information 
 

• Community Engagement Opportunities 

 

The Transition 

Advisory Committee 

also needs your 

feedback! 
 

Stay from 7 to 8 p.m. to 

share your thoughts and 

hopes for the new school 

and its students. 


